
 
 
 

I OPPOSE [SB 216]. 

 Oregon Health Authority (OHA) is not a friend of the Oregon taxpayer. 

 [SB 216] compels OHA to participate in 'Non-American activities" by refusing 

to cooperate with Law Enforcement by "shielding from detection-illegal aliens."  

 Meanwhile, Oregon's taxpayers continue to provide funding to OHA to provide 

"unlimited medical benefits" to everyone who seeks the benefits without having to pay  

for them and to thwart Law Enforcement's requests for data request assistance. 

Read the Text of [SB 216] below: 

https://olis.oregonlegislature.gov/liz/2023R1/Downloads/MeasureDocument/SB216/I

ntroduced 

Question: Could the "Racketeer Influenced and Corrupt Organizations (RICO)" be used 

against the OHA's flagrant violations of Federal Law? 

David S. Wall 

     Mr. Oregon Concurs...Again, pound a wooden stake in OHA's budgetary heart. 
 /// 

/// 

/// 
 

 

 

 


